
    
Public consultation on parody extended for one month 
****************************************************

     The Commerce and Economic Development Bureau (CEDB) today 
(October 10) announced that to facilitate the work of the 
Legislative Council's Panel on Commerce and Industry in 
scheduling deputation meetings for early November, the public 
consultation period on the Treatment of Parody under the 
Copyright Regime would be extended for one month until November 
15, 2013. 
 
     Before the consultation closes, views should be sent to the 
CEDB by: 
 
Email: co_consultation@cedb.gov.hk 
Fax: (852) 2147 3065 
Post: Division 3 
      Commerce, Industry and Tourism Branch 
      Commerce and Economic Development Bureau 
      23/F, West Wing 
      Central Government Offices 
      2 Tim Mei Avenue 
      Tamar, Hong Kong 
 
     The consultation document can be found on the websites of 
the Commerce, Industry and Tourism Branch of the CEDB 
(www.cedb.gov.hk/citb) and the Intellectual Property Department 
(www.ipd.gov.hk). 

Ends/Thursday, October 10, 2013 
Issued at HKT 17:01 
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